
Dear Sir/Madam

I live at 52 Kevin Avenue and write to submit 
my concerns over 2 sub divisions in my street. 

I absolutely object to this happening and wish to lodge this officially.

Sincerely 
Keelie Silvester 

Sent from my iPhone

Sent: 26/04/2020 9:33:46 AM
Subject: 25 Kevin Avenue - Proposed Sub Division


